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Dear Paul, 

 

Thank you for sending me a PDF of your talk at the recent Liszt Conference in Budapest. I read it 

with profit and I am glad to have your text on file, well in advance of its official publication which, 

as you say, may be long delayed. Your writings on the topic of Liszt and key-characteristics, which 

have occupied so much of your professional life, are important and make a difference. Not all 

musicologists are able to make such a claim. 

With best thanks for your message and for your work. 

Alan 

Dr. Alan Walker, FRSC 

Professor Emeritus 

McMaster University 

CANADA 


